
Van Service Between SBU and BNL 
11/24/03 

 
In response to great interest in having easier transportation to Brookhaven National Lab, 
SUNY Stony Brook is implementing a van route between the two institutions. 
 
Beginning on Monday, December 1, 2003 a trial run of this route will be held through the 
end of the semester and intersession.  Adjustments to the route based on timing and 
demand will be made for continuation of this service into the spring semester. 
 
The current schedule is as follows: 
 
Monday – Friday 
 
Pick up                                    Drop Off 
8:30 AM   Stony Brook University             9:15 AM     Brookhaven National Lab 

    SAC Loop                                                 Berkner Hall 
 
9:30 AM   Brookhaven National Lab         10:15 AM    Stony Brook University 

    Berkner Hall                                                         SAC Loop 
 
 
4:30 PM   Stony Brook University              5:15 PM     Brookhaven National Lab 

    SAC Loop                                                      Berkner Hall 
 
5:30 PM   Brookhaven National Lab              6:15 PM    Stony Brook University 

    Berkner Hall                                                           SAC Loop 
 
The van will be limited to 12 passengers on a first come, first served basis. 
All passengers on the van must hold a current BNL ID Badge.  Persons without a current 
badge will not be permitted to ride the van. 
 
If you have questions or suggestions or need assistance regarding the van, please feel 
free to contact Elyce Acierno at SBU  631-632-4360 or Christine Carter at 631-344-5090.    


